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By Registered Post

^nd2nd December 2022

Mr. Flan Hassett,

Chief Executive Officer,

Xpert Professional,
Unit Z,
M7 Business Park,
Newhall,

Naas,

Co. Kildare.

W91 VY81

Dear Mr. Hassett,

Further to my letters dated 21st and 22nd November 2022, I note we have not received a
response.

I would appreciate if you would contact the undersigned with a suitable date for a meeting as
soon as possible.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

.^

Amanda Kane,

Divisional Organiser.
Mob: (087)2253656
Email: mkane@mandate. ie
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